
Parent Information / Action       Date: 4th May 2021 

Dear parents / carers 

Your child will be attending swimming sessions at Calday Swimming Pool each day for two weeks beginning on 

Monday 17th May 2021.  The lessons will aim to improve confidence and ability in the pool and are a compulsory 

part of the national curriculum.  Each pool session will be from 2.00 pm until 2.30 pm.  We will be travelling by 

bus and leaving school at approx. 1.30 pm and returning by approx. 3.00 pm. 

In order to comply with National and Local Authority Health & Safety guidelines, girls should wear a one piece 

costume and boys should wear swimming trunks or swimming shorts that are an appropriate length (ie not below 

the knee and/or have baggy pockets).  Please refer to the attached pictures for guidance.  Without the 

appropriate swimwear, children will not be allowed to take part in lessons.  Thank you for your help. 
 

Yours sincerely 

Ms Temple 

ADDITIONAL GUIDANCE  
 Children need to arrive at the pool ‘swim ready’.  To enable cleaning to take place between groups, there 

is no access to changing rooms prior to the lesson.  Children will wear their costume under their PE kit 
and will remove their outer layers at the poolside 

 All clothing / bags need to be named  

 No showers or hairdryers are available so you may want to purchase a swimming cap for children with 
long hair 

 All children over the age of 11 will be required to wear a face covering whilst on the bus (unless medically 
exempt) 

 
 

 

CORRECT SWIMWEAR 
 

        
 

INCORRECT SWIMWEAR 
     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BOYS - Swimming trunks should be mid-thigh and above the knee.  If they fall on or below the knee, and/or have 
baggy pockets, the child will not be able to take part in the lessons. 
 
GIRLS - Should wear a one piece suit only. 


